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Mechanical issue will delay opening of De Pere’s Legion Pool 

DE PERE, WIS. – Due to a mechanical issue with Legion Pool, the City of De Pere is delaying the opening of 
Legion Pool and is planning to reopen on Saturday, June 18.  The original open day was slated for Saturday, 
June 11. VFW Aquatic Facility will still open on June 11.  

“We apologize for this inconvenience and assure you we are working hard to get our pool back up and 
running,” said Marty Kosobucki, De Pere Parks, Recreation and Forestry Director.   

During the time Legion Pool is down, De Pere Parks, Recreation and Forestry is offering any current Legion 
Only Pool members access to VFW Pool. Once Legion Pool is reopened this benefit will no longer be in 
effect.   

For more information, please contact the City’s recreation division at 920-339-4097. 
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